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Community Relations 

 

Relations with Parent Organizations 

 

 

Representatives and members of the various parent-teacher associations and organizations shall 

in all circumstances be treated by the Board of Education and school employees as sincerely 

interested friends of the schools and staunch supporters of public education in New London. 

 

Staff members shall be encouraged to participate actively in the program of any parent-teacher 

association and organization identified with their buildings. 

 

Among the many services which such associations can offer, the Board of Education especially 

endorses support for volunteer programs in our schools. 
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